
 

Health Professions Council – 3 July 2008 
 
Election of president 
 
Executive summary and recommendations  
 
Introduction  
 
At its meeting on 29 May 2008 the Council agreed that the election of the 
President would be held at the 11 September 2008 Council meeting.   
 
In the interim the Council agreed that, at the 3 July 2008 Council meeting,     
it would appoint a member to exercise the functions of the President, until the 
election is held. 
 
Decision  
 
The Council is requested to propose a member to carry out the functions of the 
President on an interim basis (until 11 September 2008) and to pass the 
following resolution; 
 

1. that the election for President be conducted in accordance with the 
procedure for such elections adopted by Council on 11 May 2006 (revised 
March 2007) such procedure to commence on Friday 22 August 2008 and 

2. until such time as that election has concluded [name of member] shall, on 
an interim basis, exercise the functions of the President. 

Background information  
 
Paper HPC48/08 and minute 10.3 and 10.4 of 29 May 2008 Council meeting 
 
Paper HPC 51/06 – 11 May 2006 Council meeting 
 
Resource implications  
 
none 
 
 
Financial implications  
 
none 
 



 
 
 
Appendices 
 
none 
 
 
Date of paper  
 
23 June 2008 
 
 
 
 
 


